North Middle School
Site Based Council
September 1, 2010

The North Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, September 1, 2010 in the Main Office Conference Room.

Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Connie Abell, Lindsey Garced, and Steve McCullough
Agenda:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Garced seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Garced seconded.
Policies:  Ms. McGray and Ms. Garced attended training about School Policies.  They received information concerning SBDM Committees.  Some of the committee names and responsibilities have changed.  The teachers have signed up for at least one committee and they will be having their first meetings soon.  
Student Achievement:  The Council discussed promoting and recognizing good attendance.  Nothing of monetary value can be used, so Ms. McGray gave out dress-down passes to students and staff for 100% attendance for the first month of school.  This will be cumulative, so for two months 100% attendance they would get two dress-down passes, etc.
SWIS Report:  Minor and major referrals are about average for the first month of school.
New Business:  The ESS Budget was discussed.  A motion was made By Ms. Freeman to use the funds for a part time Math and Reading position during the school day and one part time position for after school in the computer lab.  Mr. McCullough seconded the motion.  The motion was approved.
The Council discussed the Title I Budget.  Most of the funding is used for half of three teachers salaries, and Instructional Assistant and AVID.  Also, the funding will be used for refreshments for Parent Night.  They will be held four times a year with the first one being September 23.
Next SBDM Meeting:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Shepherd seconded.  The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 13, 2010.
